

February 6, 2021

Senator Ted Cruz 127 A. Russell Senate Office Building Washington, D.C. 20510

Re. My SEC Complaint can help President Trump and Republican Senators with a counter attack to the Impeachment Trial.

Dear Senator Cruz,

I last reached out to you in a letter dated October 16, 2020 (enclosed). My purpose in doing so was to assist President Trump in countering the ongoing attack on him by the Democratic Party leadership and the fake news media. Please review the enclosed letter to President Trump dated February 4, 2021 and documents. I would very much like to discuss all of this with you, and would appreciate it if you would pass this information on to President Trump and his legal counsel.

I believe this information and proposal can assist President Trump, his legal counsel and Republican Senators charged with defending him to counter the unconstitutional, partisan impeachment trial. My proposal can also provide assistance in regaining control of the Senate and House in 2022.

Please call me or have a staff member call me, and please pass this on to President Trump.

Sincerely Yours,

Mark L. Nelson A Whistle Blower for the SEC and President Trump Chairman, President & CEO Polar Molecular Holding Corporation www.duraltcomplaint.com www.pmhcglobal.com

Email: DuraltMinusco2@gmail.com

9457 S. University #312